
This is a brand-new year, but more importantly, it is a brand-new day! 

“Because of the Lord’s great love, we are not consumed, for his compassions never fail. They are new 

every morning; great is your faithfulness.” (Lamentations 2:22-23) 
 

Clinton Nakazaeli Sumari graduated from Form 4 (High School) last October (On 

left in military uniform). He then joined the six-month International Evangelism 

Bible School in Sakila (The tallest man on the right below). This six-month school on 

learning the Word of God is an intense program. 

Their day consists of prayer, meals, classroom 

studies, an hour of work time, an hour of free 

time, starting at 4:00a.m. and ending at 9:00p.m. 

This education is equivalent to two years of Bible 

School in the United States. Between his education at Hebron Secondary 

School, and the training on being an effective warrior for Christ, Clinton will 

be able to carry God’s Word to as many who will listen. Thank you, Justin and 

Rie, for your faithfulness in sponsoring Clinton all these years. Let us continue 

to pray for this young man as he carries the Truth of God to the world.   
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P.O. Box 1430, Poulsbo, WA 98370 * 206-636-1237 * 
www.sakilasponsorship.org * sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 

 

Dear Sponsors and Supporters, 

 

The Sakila Sponsorship Program is a U.S. Federally recognized 

501(c)(3) charity. All donations are tax deductible. Please make 

checks payable to the Sakila Sponsorship Program (S.S.P.) or pay 

securely using your credit or debit card by going to 

www.sakilasponsorship.org and clicking on the ‘CONTACT INFO 

& DONATIONS’ button. 

 

SSP TREASURER 
Sakila Sponsorship Program (SSP) 
C/O Monica Duchemin 
P.O. Box 1430 
Poulsbo, WA 98370 
1-360-620-5055  
sakila@sakilasponsorship.org 
 

 
 

Important Announcement 
We have a request for all sponsors and supporters. In order for us to have all the information needed for our 
database, we would appreciate it if you would please include a note specifying where you would like your additional 
giving directed or contact Monica Duchemin (Bottom left).  For example, if you give monthly for the Duka (store) for 
your students’ family or a one-time Duka basket for the year, please let us know. Also, if you give towards rice, 
beans, corn, and the building of new dormitories, we need to specifically designate those funds into our system or 
they will be designated for the general fund. If you have been giving extra for years, above and beyond monthly 
sponsorship, we need to update our database with this information. Thank you so much for the extra help that is 
given to support the needs of this program. Your faithfulness is a blessing beyond measure. 

 

2021 Food Drive 
Godwin Selembo (School director) has said that our 1000 students will consume nearly 60 tons of corn, 16 tons of 
beans, and 26 tons of rice for the year. “The theme: we eat a lot!” “They don’t know when the next meal will come, 
so they eat whenever they see a meal.” ~Godwin Selembo~ We will be supporting the local economy around 
Sakila and Arusha for food purchases.  We purchase our food in Tanzania to support their economy, and for cost 
effectiveness, as the numbers indicate below. 
 
Arusha Region to Purchase  United States to Purchase 
Corn-$230 x 60 tons = $13,800   Good quality grade corn-$840 x 60 tons = $50,400 ($21 for 50lb bag) 
Beans-$390 x 16 tons = $6,240   Beans-$1000 x 16 tons = $16,000 ($25 for 50lb bag) 
Rice-$782 x 26 tons = $20,332    Rice-$960 x 26 tons = $24,960 ($24 for 50lb bag) 
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